
Correction to Our Last Email re: LPNY State Committee Organization Meeting and
Convention

The email sent earlier today regarding registration details for the LPNY State Committee
Organization Meeting and Convention in New Rochelle was sent in error. To be clear, the
meeting will still be held using a virtual format on September 26 and 27.

Our sincerest apologies for any confusion the email may have caused.
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